
Iris Rollins 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Wednesday, August 3, 2022 8:29 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2022 2:16 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2022 8:57 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

-----Original Message-----
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Monday, August 01, 2022 11:19 PM 
To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: joytl3b@gmail.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 
Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Joy Taylor 
Company: 
Primary Phone: 
Secondary Phone: 
Email: joytl3b@gmail.com 

Response requested? Yes 
CC Sent? Yes 

Comments: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/3/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05196-2022 

Florida power and light customers in Northwest Florida are already paying 33% more for electricity than we did last year. 
That doesn't include all of the fees and surcharges. The customers in Northwest Florida can not afford continueing rate 
increases. These rate increases are disproportionately affect people who are on a fixed income and working class 
families. I personally and the people that live in northwest Florida have supported Ron Deantas but if this disregard for 
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his constituents continues I will support another candidate. He has appointed you to this board. The citizens of Florida 
should be protected from outrageous rate increases. 
 
 




